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Dr. Tony Bennett has helped re-shape education policy in Indiana, to give all Hoosier children the best
possible opportunity for quality education and bright futures. It is unfortunate that his actions relating
to changing the grade given to 12 Indiana schools, including Christel House, may distract from the

significant progress that has been made in Indiana.

Neither | nor anyone connected with Christel House made any request to have any grade changed. |
was as surprised as anyone when | was contacted late in the morning of July 29" for a reaction to a

soon-to-be-published Associated Press Story.

Christel House was part of a very broad coalition of education reform interests, including the Indiana
Chamber, Goodwill Industries, Stand For Children, the Office of the Mayor of Indianapolis, the Mind
Trust, and many others, who worked with Dr. Bennett and the Indiana Department of Education to

suggest improvements in the “A-F” grading system.

| endorse the call of many public officials of both political parties for a thorough review of the grades
given to schools in 2012 and revisions made if they are inaccurate. | have been and continue to be an
advocate for the equitable assessment of all Indiana schools, and am confident that the Department of

Education will pursue that.



